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Chair Nosse, Vice Chairs Javadi & Nelson and Members of the Committee 

Senate Committee on Behavioral Health and Health Care 

2025 Oregon Legislative Session 

 

I am writing to you in support of HB 2676 that if passed would enact the DDH 

Compact in Oregon.  

 

I am an expanded practice dental hygienist, and dental therapist, I live in Powell 

Butte , and I work with Capitol Dental Care, an Oregon Health Plan provider. 

 

I support the DDH Compact because I strongly support increasing access to care, 

and believe this will improve dental providers ability to easily move between different 

areas of the county, thus increasing the access to care in rural areas of all states. 

 

I strongly urge you to refer HB 2676 to the House with a do pass recommendation 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kimberly A. Perlot, DT, MSAH, BSRDH, EPDH 

Dental Therapist, Expanded Practice Dental Hygienist 

President, Oregon Dental Hygiene Association 

 


